
Hello WLPA members,

Our last meeting was completely about the Spring Bash.  We are in great shape with the 
planning process and are very grateful for everyone who has helped and given donations!  
We still are accepting raffle baskets should anyone still want to donate one!

It is time now to ask for volunteers to help with set up, take down and working the day of the 
bash.

We need volunteers for working the food.  We need 2 people for each of the following shifts:

3:00 PM- 4:15 PM

4:15PM- 5:30 PM

5:30 PM- 6:45 PM

6:45 PM- 8:00 PM

We also need people to help set up on Friday, April 26 at 1 PM in the barn at Willow Pond.

We will need folks to help clean up Sunday morning at 10 AM.

Raffle baskets are going to be put together with plastic wrap and bows, etc on Friday, April 19 
at 11 AM at Debbie Sitter’s house.  Anyone can help.

Please email Sue if you are able to help with any of these areas/shifts.

There are a couple of more things to note:  Remember your bake sale items!  This is always a
great source of income!  Please bring your items in packages ready to sell to barn on 
Saturday morning of the bash (4/27).  You can just drop them off on a table if no one is there.
We would appreciate whole pies, cookies (packaged in small bags…2/$1 or 3 small/$1, and 
bars packaged the same way!

Please turn in any raffle ticket stubs and $ to Carol Heacox or Sue Rathsack.  (Sales are 
slow, but coming along…..please keep selling!!)

Our next WLPA meeting will be on 5/13 at 6 PM at Willow Pond in the bar.

Thank you so much!  Hope to see you at the Bash!  April 27 3-8 PM Willow Pond!

Warm Regards, 

PS!!!!
And, remember the Iola Car Show is in need of volunteers!! Shifts are 10-3 and 3-8 pm on 
July 11, 12 and/or 13th.  Contact Bob Rehm at 414-559-0856 to sign up.


